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The Newtown Orchestra Parents Group (NOPG) is the parent support group for the Newtown district's student orchestras in grades 5-12. All parents of current orchestra students are automatically members. We invite you to become active members by assisting and supporting NOPG efforts. Volunteering your time and talents allows us to have a richer, more successful program.  Please consider helping with at least one (or more) volunteer opportunity, listed below.  Thank you for your consideration.

Questions? Email us at neworchparents@gmail.com or check out our new website nopg.weebly.com and Facebook page https://www.facebook.com/newtownorch.  


Cut below and return to your Orchestra teacher by September 30.

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - 

Parent name(s):  _______________________________________	School(s):    RIS    NMS    NHS
Email:  _________________________________________	Phone:  ________________________

Yes, I am able to help the Newtown Orchestra with the following (check all that apply): 
__  Helping at the NOPG tent at the Newtown Arts Festival (mid-September)
__  Selling refreshments and other items at Orchestra concerts (Dec.-Jan. and May-June)
__  Helping with the String Jam Fest (Feb. – Apr.)
__  Being a member of the Scholarship committee (April-May)
__  Taking photos/videos of Orchestra events for the NOPG website (ongoing)
__  Being a member of the Fundraising Committee (ongoing) 
__  Assisting Orchestra teachers with copying sheet music (as needed)
__  Helping with Community Outreach to organize events for the local community (ongoing) 
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